
Children’s Mass. 

The next children’s Mass will be 

celebrated here on Sunday 25
th

 

May at 12.00 noon. All are 

welcome to attend.      

 

 

 
 

The St. 

Jude’s 

Senior Folk 

Group, 

under the 

direction of 

Geraldine MacNamara, are 

celebrating their 10
th

 

Anniversary here this weekend. 

We take this opportunity to 

thank them for enriching our 

Saturday evening liturgies over 

the past 10 years and wish them 

many more years of continued 

success. 

Orwell Park Templeogue Residents 

Association 
A General Meeting of the Orwell Park 

Templeogue Residents Assoc will 

take place on Wednesday, 28
th
 May in 

Bishop Galvin School at 8pm sharp. 

All Residents are welcome to attend. 

Betty Collard: Secretary  

Please pray for the repose of the 

souls of  

Recently Deceased 

Pierce Bonar 

Eileen Hughes 

Kathleen Needham 

Bob Chester 

Anniversaries 
Sr. Evangelist Cooney 

Annie Lyons 

Margaret Conway 

Margaret McBrearty 

Kathleen & John Mahoney 

Eileen Mc Closkey 

Susan Wilkenson 

Alberto Merlin 

Ruth Keegan 

Carmel & Michael Buckley 

Baby Liam Egan 

Thomas Henry 

Eileen O’Neill 

Josie Molloy 

Annie Dolan 

Mary O’Neill  

May they rest in peace 

 

St. Jude’s Summer Project will be holding 

its Annual Church Gate collection here 

after all Masses next weekend 24&25th May. 

The project has been operating in the 

parish for the last 32 years organising 

events and activities for local children, 

thanks to your generosity in the past. Your 

continued support on the day would be 

greatly appreciated.  

 

Financial News  

Share      €1143 

House to House € 1075 

 
Alzheimer’s Tea Morning held at 

42 Willington Grove on 8
th

 May – 

Many thanks to all who supported 

same. Special thanks to the Active 

Age Group for their generous 

donation – Amount raised €1,263 
--------------------------------------------- 

The Society of the St. Vincent de 

Paul Sunshine Fund wish to 

acknowledge with thanks the 

amount of €2,250 donated here 

during their annual collection on 

Palm Sunday. 

The Local Conference of the St 

Vincent De Paul wish to acknowledge 

the sum of €2090 collected at their 

outdoor collection here last weekend 

---------------------------------------------- 

Willington Active Retired will hold 

their A.G.M. on Thursday May 22nd at 

4.00pm in the Pastoral Centre all 

members are invited to attend. 

Parish Pilgrimage 

to Knock  

Saturday June 28th 

under the spiritual 

direction of Fr 

Michael O’Grady bus leaving church 

at 8.20am Cost €45 includes travel, 

morning coffee and dinner on return 

journey at Prince of Wales Hotel. To 

book please phone Philomena Kane 

4503750 or Parish Office 4600127. 

Early booking is advisable to avoid 

disappointment. 

 

St MacDara’s College: 

 At present, St. MacDara's is celebrating 

twenty five years of educational provision to 

the local community. Its anniversary 

magazine is available from the Parish 

Office at a cost 

of 5 euro per copy. Various celebrations 

have been taking place during this 

academic year to mark this special 

occasion.  These include a student 

production of "Carmen", a visit by the 

Minister for Education and Science, Ms. 

Mary Hanafin, to an "Afternoon of Music 

and Art" and a special Awards Night in 

late May. Given the commitment of the 

local clubs and the school itself to sporting 

involvement by students, it was perhaps 

fitting that St. MacDara's achieved the 

unique honour of being selected as the top 

sporting school in Leinster at the Annual 

Evening Herald School Sports Awards 

Ceremony which was held in Croke Park 

this past week. The achievements which 

singled out the school from other schools, 

including many fee-paying schools who 

employ paid external 

coaches,ncluded;Dublin Colleges Senior 

Camogie League Champions(Div.1); Dublin 

Colleges under 16 Boys  'A' Hurling 

Champions, Dublin and Leinster Boys 

under 14 League(Div. 1)Soccer Champions 

plus various other camogie, rugby and 

Gaelic 

football successes. The College 

acknowledges the commitment of teachers 

and the great work done over the years by 

the local Primary schools and local clubs. 

Without their efforts this wonderful 

achievement would not have occurred.  

 

St. Mac Dara’s will be holding their 

Graduation Mass here on Monday 19th May 

at 7.30pm for all students and their families 

who will be graduating from the College 

this year.  

 

Copies of the 25th Anniversary Book are 

available to purchase from the Parish 

Office at €5 per copy  


